
  Dane Bank Primary School 
Thornley Lane South, Reddish, 

Stockport, SK5 6QG 
Telephone: 0161 336 5896 

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Lennon 
Email: admin@danebank.tameside.sch.uk 

Web: http://www.danebank.tameside.sch.uk 
 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 

New “Friends of Dane Bank” parent fundraising group 
 

You may remember me writing to you back in January regarding our desire to set up a new Friends of Dane 
Bank parent fundraising group in school.  
 
We had a number of parents who responded to our survey indicating that they would be happy to form part of 
the ‘core team’ who would plan and organise some fundraising efforts on behalf of the school. we also discussed 
that other parents may be able to/may want to join in with volunteering to help at the events as they arise. 
 
We have now set a meeting date for the first Friends of Dane Bank meeting. The meeting will be held at school 
on Wednesday 24th April at 2.15 – it will be finished for home time.  
 
If you would like to come along and be part of this fundraising group, you are welcome to join the meeting and 
we would love to see you there.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Joanne Lennon  
Headteacher 
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